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STAY CONNECTED IN 
5TH GRADE

Connect with Ms. Kondo

Connect with Mrs. Hilyard

Connect with Mrs. Scheuermann

Important Dates: 
FIELD TRIP       Thursday Sept 14
NO SCHOOL    Friday, September 22 

Welcome to 5th grade

Mrs. Hilyard, Ms. Kondo & 

Mrs. Scheuermann 

We’re excited to be back for the 
2017-2018 Prairie Elementary school year  

GO BULLDOGS!!
Please read and sign your 
student’s agenda-NIGHTLY

Reading!!
Weekly vocabulary & 

Spelling words
Fluency
 Comprehension strategies
Don’t forget your 5th

grader is responsible                             
for reading & documenting 
100 minutes per week

MATH  MATH MATH
 Lots of review 
 Practice Math facts!!
 Place value
 PEMDAS 

Social Studies/Science
o Geography

o Native Americans
o Field trip to the Great 

Plains Nature Center
Thursday, Sept. 14 


